
June 2023

Dear Parents and Year 11 students

Now that the exams are over and we can celebrate the hard work of our year 11’s I am writing to give you some key
information regarding the plan for Results Day. We look forward to seeing as many as possible on the day.

GCSE Results Day: Thursday 24th August 2023
The results will be issued in the Hub Avenue from 9.00am on Thursday 24th August. Students are invited to collect
their results between 9.00am and 12 noon, after this time any remaining results will be posted to your home address.
If you are unable to collect your results in person but would like to designate an adult to collect them, we will need to
receive the form attached, completed. The designated adult will then need to provide photo identification when they
collect your results. Please email exams@budmouth-aspirations.org to arrange this in advance or complete and return
the following form:
https://budmouth.academies.aspirationsacademies.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/4/2023/06/Results-Collection-or-e
mail-GCSE-Exams-August-2023.docx

For Post Results information regarding reviews of papers/marks and other enquiries, please refer to our exams page
on our website. https://www.budmouth-aspirations.org/our-curriculum/exams-information/

Certificates for Exams
Please check that your name appears correctly on your statement of results as this is how it will appear on your
certificates issued by the Awarding Bodies in November. If there are any corrections required please email
exams@budmouth-aspirations.org as soon as possible. Any corrections received after 31st August will not appear on
your certificates and there will be a charge to order replacements. Please inform us if your address has changed or
will be changing as your certificates will be posted to you, at the address we have on file, hopefully at the beginning of
December

Support for Post 16 courses and choices
A team of Sixth form staff will be available on results day to discuss the options available to you and support the
completion of enrolment forms. Members of the Sixth form team will be available to discuss options over the phone
from the 25th August onwards. You can request a phone call either by emailing Mr Morris on
smorris@budmouth-aspirations.org or as part of the enrolment form that will be sent to all students who have made an
application to Sixth form.

Library books and other school resources
Please could we ask that you check to see if you have any books or other school resources that have been borrowed.
If you do, please can these be returned in the box in the foyer outside the Main Office. Alternatively, there will also be
a box on Results Day in the Avenue.

Lastly, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your Head of School or Pete Hudson:
phudson@budmouth-aspirations.org.

We wish you all a relaxing summer break and look forward to seeing you on results day.

Yours sincerely 

Peter Hudson
Vice Principal  
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